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Fire at Hunter Chase Apartments 

On January 14, 2022 around 11:45 a.m., Hurst Fire responded to a fire at Hunter Chase Apartments off 
of Bedford Euless Road. Firefighters were able to quickly contain the fire. Two people were transported 
to Texas Health HEB with minor injuries. Two units are displaced due to the damage. The cause of the 
fire is still being investigated.

For questions, call 817-788-7238.
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